“NEVER AGAIN”" Throughout April and May 2016, members of the

ASSOCIATION ‘NEVER AGAIN’ Association have provided anti-racism
www.nigdywiecej.org trainings to prison workers and volunteers working with
inmates during special workshops in Poland, Greece, and

Hungary. The trainings were organized within the
innovative educational project E.U.R.O.P.E. (European
Union Rapprochement for Offenders and Pupils Education). Supported by the European Commission,
the project aims to promote European and civic values among inmates, ex-convicts and socially
disadvantaged youth in cooperation with officials and volunteers. The international project is managed
by Collegium Civitas in Warsaw with participation of the Slawek Foundation (Poland) as well as Greek
and Hungarian NGOs. The association has provided a series of anti-racism presentations and workshops
on hate speech and hate crime which have been met with big interest. Among others, the challenges of
cultural diversity among the prison population and the role of sports in fostering intercultural
understanding were discussed.
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Enjoy your read and feel free to provide EFPM with information on your organisations, activities,
and events.




